
Northeast Blanco Unit (POD) 
3130 (019) 

SEP. 2 7 1989 

OCT - 2 1389 

Blackwood & Nichols Coopaay, Ltd. OIL C0;.":.rnv;»7i0N D1V. 
3130 Liberty Tower SAN'i'A f£ 
100 North Broadway 
Oklahoma City, OK 73102 

Gentlemen: 

One approved copy of your supplement to the 1989 Plan of Development for the 
Northeast Blanco Unit area, San Juan and Rio Arriba Counties, Hew Mexico, is 
enclosed. Such plan, proposing the d r i l l i n g of 11 Fruitland Coal wells (NEBU 
No. 410, NEBU Ho. 426, fiEBU No. 428, NEBU No. 434, NEBU No. 436, NEBU No. 440, 
NEBU No. 452, NEBU No. 456, NEBU NO. 458, NEBU No. 460 and NEBU No. 462) was 
approved on this date subject to like approval by the appropriate o f f i c i a l s of 
the State of New Hexico. 

The possibility of drainage by wells outside of the unit boundary saay exist. 
You w i l l be contacted at a later date about this possibility. 

I f you have any questions, please contact Gail Keller at the above address or 
telephone (505) 327-5344. 

Sincerely, 

/sj John L. Keller 

John Keller 

Chief, Branch of Minerals 

Enclosure 

cc: Ifew Mexico Oil Conservation Division, State Land Office Building, 
P. 0. Box 2088, Santa Pe, NM 87504 

Comaiaaioner of Public Lands, State of New Mexico, P. 0. Box 1148, 
Santa Fe, NM 87504 


